
 
Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 18th November 2019- Week A 
 
Christmas lunch will be held on 13th December 2019.  There is a traditional and a vegetarian option available on parent 
pay at a cost of £3.75.  Please ensure that if your child requires a lunch that you pay via one of these options and not on 
your School Dinner Money account.  Payments must be made by midday on 4th December 2019 any late payments will 
not be accepted.  There will be limited snacks available at The Shed on that day, so if your child doesn't want a 
Christmas dinner please provide a packed lunch. Please see the Christmas menu on our website.  
 
Notices:   
 

 All Years: A report detailing effort and progress across all subjects will be sent home this week via email for all 
students.  Some parents will be invited in to discuss the report on the afternoon of Monday 25th November, where we 
feel effort or progress expectations are not being met. 

 Year 7: Now that your child has had a term to settle in, we are interested in your thoughts on the transition 
process.  Please use this link https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=35874-29399-23481592 to 
complete a short survey to help us maintain excellent standards for our new students.  All Year 7 students will be 
completing their own survey in school in the next two weeks. 

 Year 9: Options Presentation. This will take place on Tuesday 3rd December, 6-7pm in the school hall. Mr Shaw and 
Mrs Kelly will talk through the options process and be available to answer any of your questions. 

 Year 10: World Challenge expedition to Costa Rica 2021: There will be an information meeting on Wednesday 4th 
December in the LRC. This will start at 1600 for students and parents are invited for information and a Q&A from 1730. 
If you have any questions please see Mr. Robins krobins@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk   

 Letters to parents this week http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Letters-to-parents 

 All years: Letter from Mr Evans 

 All years: DT contributions 

 All years: Christmas menu 

 Year 8: Chelsea’s Choice  

Coming up next week:  
 
 Thursday & Friday 21st & 22nd November: Battlefields Trip 2. 

For events beyond next week and spring term clubs and activities poster please follow links to our website.   

http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Clubs-and-activities 

http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Calendar-term-dates-and-school-day 

Kind regards, 

Pastoral Team  
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